
From the Desk of Scott Carlson 
Chief Executive Officer & National Secretary 
 
Fellow Brothers, 
 
Alpha Chi Rho is on the move and changing! 
 

 A new web portal provides a way for Chapter Brothers to reconnect or maintain 

communications.  Visit www.alphachirho.org to see for yourself.  If you need 

help with logging in, give us a call! 

 While on the website, click on the LinkedIn icon to network on the Alpha Chi Rho 

National Fraternity LinkedIn page. 

 Regional events are ongoing in many states (California, Florida, Pennsylvania, 

New Jersey and others). 

 Expansion of Chapters is ongoing; closed Chapters are being revived and 

activities at new schools are in the works. 

 And the Foundation is experiencing greater demand for aid from our Brothers. 

 
The changes we have made and have planned for the future will allow us to 
communicate more effectively with our Graduate and Undergraduate Brothers; 
therefore, positioning the Fraternity and Foundation for future success.  But we can’t do 
it alone!  Get involved with your Chapter, reconnect with lost Graduate Brothers, and 
volunteer at the National level.  We are always looking for Graduate Brothers who are 
willing to assist us at the National level by serving on committees, advising Chapters, 
serving on Building Corporations or Graduate Clubs, and serving in leadership positions 
within the National Council and Foundation Board of Trustees. 
 
The 101st National Convent this summer in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, July 24 – 26, 
2011, is a great way to get reconnected, network with other Brothers, and learn about 
the various ways to get involved.  Take some time and join us.  Visit 
www.alphachirho.org for more information on the Convention and to register. 
 
All the best!    
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